
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  County Collaborative Early Childhood Core Teams (scheduled for 2018-2019 Universal Pre-K 

Program Review)   

FROM: Janet Bock-Hager, Pre-K Coordinator, Office of Early and Elementary Learning, on behalf of the 
WV Universal Pre-K Steering Team 

DATE:  August 24, 2018 

RE:  WV Universal Pre-K Program Review Triennial Schedule (2018-2021) 
 
The West Virginia Universal Pre-K Steering Team is pleased to announce the Pre-K Program Review Triennial 
Schedule for school years 2018-2019 through 2020-2021.  The WV Universal Pre-K Program Review process is 
a key requirement of WVBE Policy 2525: West Virginia’s Universal Access to a Quality Early Education.  As a 
result, the West Virginia Department of Education, in collaboration with the West Virginia Department of 
Health and Human Services, and the Head Start State Collaboration Office, are required to conduct a WV 
Universal Pre-K Program Review in each county a minimum of once every three years.  The WV Universal Pre-K 
Program Review process serves to support county collaborative early childhood teams in implementation of 
WVBE Policy 2525.  The review process is also designed to provide ongoing individualized technical assistance 
to support each county’s continuous quality improvement process.   
 
In addition to the triennial schedule, the Pre-K Program Review schedule for the 2018-2019 school years has 
been established.  A separate memorandum will be provided to those counties scheduled for review during 
the upcoming school year.  It includes review dates and specific guidance on the review process.    
 
We look forward to working with each county collaborative early childhood team during the pre-k program 
review process.  For any additional information or questions, please contact a member of the WV Pre-K 
Steering Team: 
 
 Janet Bock-Hager jbockhager@k12.wv.us    304-558-9994 
 Tricia Haynes  Patricia.L.Haynes@wv.gov    304-356-4603 
 Ginger Huffman  vhuffman@k12.wv.us      304-558-2696 
 Pam Myers  Pamela.S.Myers@wv.gov  304-993-5807 
 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Jan Barth, Assistant State Superintendent, Division of Teaching and Learning 

Monica DellaMea, Executive Director, Office of Early Learning 
Janie Cole, Director, WVDHHR Division of Early Care and Education 
County Superintendents 
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West Virginia Universal Pre-K
Program Review Triennial Schedule

2018-2021

2018-19 Program Review

2019-20 Program Review

2020-21 Program Review



2018-2019 2019-2020 2020-2021

Boone Cabell Barbour

Braxton Doddridge Berkeley

Brooke Fayette Gilmer

Calhoun Lincoln Greenbrier

Clay Marshall Hampshire

Grant Mason Hancock

Jackson McDowell Hardy

Kanawha Mingo Harrison

Lewis Monongalia Jefferson

Mineral Monroe Logan

Pleasants Morgan Marion

Raleigh Ohio Mercer

Ritchie Pendleton Nicholas

Roane Pocahontas Preston

Taylor Putnam Randolph

Tucker Summers Upshur

Tyler Webster Wayne
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